
NSBEP Email Update April 2022

Welcome to the most recent update from NSBEP.

In this format of communication with registrants, the Board strives to provide updates on
subjects of interest to registrants of the Board.

In this update:

Personal Protective Equipment
NSBEP Website

PERSONAL PROTECTIVE EQUIPMENT

Please see the attached email on behalf of the Department of Health and Wellness.
The DHW is now offering to extend the supply of appropriate PPE to private practitioners,
at no cost, until June 30, 2023. An email address is provided in the letter should you have
any questions.

Click on the below link for more information:
https://www.nsbep.org/downloads/Psychologists_extension_to_PPE_Supplies.pdf

​NSBEP WEBSITE

Registrants are always encouraged to make use of the website to keep track of any
developments and to perform various tasks:
https://nsbep.org

For instance, the website provides access to various legislation, standards and additional
guidelines NSBEP has established to direct practice along with news releases. We have
different versions of "Frequently Asked Questions" to serve the various requirements of
visitors to our site. We regularly add new content to these and other sections, when
common questions arise. 

We would like to provide a reminder that the website includes an archive of past Email
Updates from NSBEP to Registrants. To access such information, please see the
Information for Registrants Section of the website.
 
The NSBEP Directory of Psychologists is available from the website. Such information can
be helpful for the public and other professionals. Please ensure that your information is
accurate.
 
The Board site offers a Registrant Portal, which allows registrants to perform a variety of



self-serve functions. In addition to renewing your registration, you can update your contact
information on file with NSBEP or update your Psychological Practice Profile as required.
 
You can also access a Confirmation of Registration document that you can save to your
computer and/or print off if you wish to share it with others to verify your registration, e.g.,
an employer, insurance companies, agencies, etc. This document confirms that a
psychologist's registration has been renewed and states the current year of registration.
 
You can return to this portal at any time in future, if you wish to obtain another
Confirmation of Registration, update your contact information or psychological practice
profile, or even pay a miscellaneous fee (e.g., paying an oral exam fee, reinstatement fee,
etc.).
 
To get started with any of the self- ​serve functions, visit nsbep.org and click on "Registrant
Login" in the upper right hand screen.
 
If you have any suggestions about how we can improve the website, you can easily submit
your feedback using the online form at the bottom of the NSBEP website.

Kind regards,

Nova Scotia Board of Examiners in Psychology
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